Dear Parents and Carers,

For the first few weeks at school Robin's class will be learning about themselves and their families. As part of the settling in period, we would like you to complete an 'All about me' box over the summer holidays. This box is to include objects, photos or information about your child that we can use, share and celebrate in class. Some ideas include:

- A photo of your family
- What they like to learn at preschool/nursery
- Decorating the box
- Objects that are important to them
- Holidays you have been on
- Days out as a family
- Information about their favourite things
- Likes and dislikes
- Photos of what your child has completed in the summer holidays.

These boxes will then be used in class and celebrated throughout the first term in school. It will be lovely to see what your child has in their box in September. Please bring your child's box named clearly on the first day of school.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs D. Lilley

EYFS Leader